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Division of Personnel Announces New Hours for Group Health Insurance Unit 

US Virgin Islands - The Division of Personnel announces a change in the hours of operation for 
the Group Health Insurance (GHI) Unit. Effective August 1, 2024, the GHI office will operate 
from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. After 3:00 p.m., staff will be available to 
assist you via email or phone. This change aims to streamline our operations and provide more 
focused support during business hours. 

For any questions or assistance, please contact the Group Health Insurance Office at (340) 774-
8588 or (340) 718-8588. Our dedicated staff is ready to help you understand and navigate your 
benefits, ensuring you receive the support you need. 
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